
TOWN OF BOLTON 

PLANNING BOARD 

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Planning Board will hold a public hearing pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 40A, Section 5, 

on Wednesday, April 25, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the Town Hall, 663 Main Street, Bolton to consider and receive 

comments from interested parties concerning an Article to appear on the Warrant for Annual Town Meeting to be 

held on Monday, May 7, 2018. The Article is for a Citizen’s Petition to insert a new section into Bolton’s Zoning 

Bylaw to allow Small Scale Marijuana Cultivators with Tier 1 State Licenses in the Residential District. 

 

Details of the Citizen’s Petition is to be provided during the public hearing. Any person interested or wishing to 

be heard on the Article, should appear at the time and place designated. 

 

The text of the Citizen’s Petition is available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office in the Town Hall; Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday from 9 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. and Tuesday from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  
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